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The interactive touch screen has successfully operated and has been located 

outside the station Road Stores for the past 5 years. We originally gained 

planning approval on the 15th  March 2016 for a period of 5 years (Application 

number NYM/2016/0001/AD) There have been no incidents or complaints, 

relating to the running and location of the Touch Screen during this period.  

The screen is angle away from oncoming traffic and the request by highways 

was met, at the time of the original planning installation. 

We are now obliged to renew this planning application, but request that the 

approval period could be, either open ended, or for a 10-15 year period, 

should this be within the remit of the planning officer. We are a none profit 

making and voluntary organisation, with limited funds and would respectfully 

request you view this request favourably.  


